
 

FAQ: Prysm’s Acquisition of Kaybus 
 
Q. Why did Prysm choose to acquire Kaybus, Inc.? 
A. Prysm acquired Kaybus to secure additional enterprise-grade enhancements for Prysm Application 
Suite. Their technology provides an accelerated path for delivery of enhancements to the Prysm 
product portfolio.  Joining the two teams brings tried-and-tested functionality to Prysm customers 
quickly. 
 
Q. What was the purchase price?  
A. We will not be discussing the purchase price or details surrounding the acquisition. 
 
Q. Why did Prysm acquire this capability rather than develop it internally?  
A.  Prysm continually evaluates existing technologies through partnerships or joint development efforts 
in order to accelerate the time to market of features and capabilities for our solutions. Kaybus was of 
interest to Prysm because, in addition to its content search capability, their enterprise -grade features, 
such as SSO and security options, are highly valued by enterprise customers. 

 
Q. What are your plans for the technology? 
A. We are already at work incorporating Kaybus technology into Prysm Application Suite, and we will 
see that functionality appear in market around Q3 of this year.  

 
Q. What benefits will Kaybus bring to Prysm Application Suite? 
A. Kaybus brings a number of enhancements to Prysm, including: 

 Security enhancements - New configuration options and flexible tools for administrators will 
help ensure adherence to strict enterprise security standards 

 Enhanced language flexibility - New user interfaces and documentation in local languages will 
encourage adoption among end users during global implementations 

 Robust search functionality - Enhanced search enables specific content searches across 
Prysm projects and workspaces using criteria filters to quickly find data and information  

 Enterprise-grade and secure single sign-on – Streamlined approach saves administration 
time as users leverage sign-on without sacrificing security 

 
Q. How quickly will Kaybus technology appear in Prysm products? 
A.  The first Prysm Application Suite enhancements including the integration of Kaybus technology are 
targeted to be available in Q3 2017.  

 
Q. What are your plans for the Kaybus employees? 
A. All Kaybus employees at the time of the acquisition are now Prysm employees.  

 
Q. What date did the acquisition take place?  
A. 1/31/17 

 
Q. Will Kaybus still be selling standalone solutions?   
A. No, as of 1/31/17 
 
Q. What support will be available for existing Kaybus customers? 
A. Kaybus customers may contact Support@prysm.com. 
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